BCHS Special Called SBDM Meeting Minutes
April 8, 2020

Bath County High School

Site Based Council

MEETING OF APRIL 8, 2020
(Live Streamed via Google Meets)

The BCHS Site Based Council meeting of April 8, 2020 (live streamed via Google Meets) was called to order by Mrs. Melanie Erwin, Bath County High School Principal at 4:00 p.m.  The following council members were present (online): Melanie Erwin, Joy Bodine, Rana Flora, Keri Johnson, Robert Rawlings and Leslie Workman.
Public Comment - None
Opening Business
20-051
Approval of Agenda – Mrs. Keri Johnson moved to approve the meeting agenda.  Mr. Robert Rawlings provided a second and motion passed by consensus.

20-052
February 27, 2020 Special Called SBDM Meeting Minutes – Mrs. Keri Johnson moved to approve the minutes of the February 27, 2020 special called SBDM meeting.  Mr. Robert Rawlings provided a second and motion passed by consensus.

Financial
20-053
February 2020 Financial Report – Mrs. Joy Bodine moved to approve the February 2020 financial report.  Mr. Robert Rawlings provided a second and motion passed by consensus.
20-054
March 2020 Financial Report – Mrs. Leslie Workman moved to approve the March 2020 financial report.  Mrs. Keri Johnson provided a second and motion passed by consensus.

20-055
2020-2021 Draft Instructional Budget (Section VI) – Mr. Robert Rawlings moved to approve the Draft Instructional Budget (Section VI).  Mrs. Keri Johnson provided a second and motion passed by consensus.
New Business 


NTI Instructional Days – Mrs. Melanie Erwin provided an update pertaining to NTI (Non Traditional Instructional) Instructional days.  She informed the SBDM Council members that students were working on their second round of packets.  As of now, May 13th would be the last day for students and May 14th the last day for staff.  Mrs. Erwin also stated that several options were being evaluated/considered for graduation should the traditional in person ceremony not be permitted as a result of the pandemic.  Questions were raised regarding finals, etc. and Mrs. Erwin advised that she wanted to discuss further with the teachers to obtain additional input from them.   

20-056
Staffing Allocation for 2020-2021 – Mrs. Melanie Erwin shared information regarding 2020-2021 staffing allocation and commented that decision didn’t have to be made at this point.  For several reasons, she advised it would be best to table this agenda item.  Mr. Robert Rawlings moved to table the 2020-2021 Staffing Allocation.  Mrs. Keri Johnson provided a second and motion passed by consensus.

Consultation
Mrs. Melanie Erwin conducted a final consultation with SBDM Council members on the
filling of the BCHS Sub Coordinator vacancy – Diana Cline.
Other Business - None
Adjournment

20-057
Adjournment - Mrs. Leslie Workman moved to adjourn the meeting at 4:40 p.m.  Mr. Robert Rawlings provided a second and motion passed by consensus.
